ATTENTION!!

VACANCY ON THE
EL DORADO HILLS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the El Dorado Hills County Water District
(ak.a. Fire Department) has a vacancy on the Board of Directors and will be accepting
“Letters of Qualification” or “Resumes” from any individual interested in being selected for
this vacancy. A “Letter of Qualification” or “Resume” must be submitted to the District
Office, 1050 Wilson Blvd., El Dorado Hills, California, 95762, prior to Monday, January
13,2014, at 4:00 p.m. to be considered for appointment.

To be eligible applicants must also reside within the El Dorado Hills County Water
District boundaries, be at least 18 years of age and be registered to vote within the District.
The Appointee will serve the balance of the unexpired term which is December 5, 2014,
Successful applicants will be notified and interviewed at either the regular Board Meeting
on Thursday, January 16, 2014 or a special meeting set by the Board, dependent upon the
number of applications received.

For further information, contact Chief David Roberts or the Board Secretary, Connie

Bair, at (916) 933-6623.

Greg Durante, President
El Dorado Hills County Water District
By: Connie L. Bair, Board Secretary

Date: December 16, 2013
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